
 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re: Application offering to secure identified improvements or better 
access within the proposed Reading Gateway Development, Imperial 
Way, Reading, Berkshire, RG2 0ET by Ascent Healthcare Ltd. 
 
The Primary Care Appeals Committee has determined that this application 
should be considered against the 2015 PNA and has directed NHS England 
to carry out a further notification under paragraph 19 of Schedule 2 of the 
Regulations.  This will enable parties to make comments on the application in 
light of the determination of the Committee that the application is to be 
assessed against the 2015 PNA. 
 
If you wish to make written representations on this application they should be 
sent to me at the above address within 45 days of the date of this letter i.e. by 
2nd December 2018. You should note that any comments submitted will be 
shared with other interested parties and the applicant, and may be shared 
under the Freedom of Information Act as requested. 
 
If you would like a copy of the 2015 PNA please contact: 
england.tvatpharmacy@nhs.net 
 
We will consider all representations that are received and will arrange an oral 
hearing to determine the application if we identify a matter on which we wish 
to hear further evidence. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

Jaabir M 
 

Jaabir M 
Market Entry Officer 
 
Enc 

Our Ref: CAS-432129-H0K7K4 
 
 

 
 

PCSE Enquiries, PO Box 350 
Darlington, DL1 9QN 

Email: pcse.marketentry@nhs.net  
Phone: 0333 014 2884 
 

Sent via email 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

18th October 2018 
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Sent via email to: 
Lloyds Pharmacy 
Manichem Ltd 
Newdays Head Office 
Boots H/O South  
Superdrug Stores Plc 
Berks, Bucks & Oxon LMC 
Berkshire & Oxfordshire LPCs 
Reading Health & Wellbeing Board 


